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3075-1 is a flawed and unconstitutional attempt and an infringement of Oregonians 

rights. Democrats are trying to make protecting ourselves and our families a 

purchased privilege and not a constitutional right. The underlying problem is the lack 

of mental health facilities and programs. Our rights do not end at the want of 

someone else. This bill puts finacial burden on minorities and low income single 

mothers to be able to protect themselves. I oppose any bill that infringes on any 

portion of our constitutionally protected right to bear arms. 


